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Sunday, February 9th

CNC Play Group
10:00-11:30 am

Monday, February 10th

School Committee 
Meeting
6:00 pm

Tuesday, February 11th

Preschool Registration
6:00-7:00 pm

February 17th - 21st 

NO SCHOOL
Wednesday, February 12th

Preschool Registration
10:00-11:00 am

Secret of Parenting Workshop
5:30 – 7:00 pm

Friday, February 14th

Thursday, February 27th

All School Sing
9:30 am

CNC Workshop
5:00-8:00

Friday, February 28th
Math Coffee Hour

8:30-9:30 am
Conference Room

VALENTINE’S DAY



From The Principal’s Desk: 

Dear Families and Friends of Erving Elementary School,

Erving Elementary School is proud to introduce “Tech Free Tuesday Challenge” (TFTC) as our 
New Year’s resolution for 2020.  As a staff, we are encouraging our students and their families 
to spend less time in front of screens, and far more time pursuing new hobbies and personal 
relationships that don’t involve technology.  We are asking that EES families participate in 
our “TFTC” and give up technology on Tuesdays during the months of February, March, April, 
May and beyond.  If your kids are having trouble putting the phone, iPad, gaming system, or 
computer away when you ask, consider instituting the Tech Free Tuesday Challenge for your 
child.  More information will be shared this month so check backpacks and watch Class Dojo.

It is once again time for the SIX FLAGS Read to Succeed program at EES.  This program is a 
wonderful way to encourage your child to read and earn a free ticket to Six Flags.  The 
program has changed a bit from last year, so please go to www.erving.com/library or contact 
Ms. Urban (urban@erving.com), our school librarian for more information.  

Many thanks to Ms. Urban and Mr. Smith for coordinating the start of the Sora reading 
program at EES.  This new app will allow our students and staff members to access a 
collection of eBooks and audiobooks on a daily basis.  It empowers students to discover and 
enjoy eBooks and audiobooks from the iPads at EES, for both pleasure and class-assigned 
reading. Sora is currently available for our students in 5th and 6th grade but it will be 
available to students in K-4 grade after February vacation. 

Have a wonderful weekend!

Sincerely,

Lisa Candito



  

 
 
 
 

 
 
February 2020 
 
Dear Erving Elementary Families and Friends, 
 
Erving Elementary School is proud to introduce “Tech Free Tuesday Challenge” (TFTC) as our 
New Year’s resolution for 2020.  As a staff, we are encouraging our students and their families 
to spend less time in front of screens, and far more time pursuing new hobbies and personal 
relationships that don’t involve technology.  We are asking that EES families participate in our 
“TFTC” and give up technology on Tuesdays during the months of February, March, April, May 
and beyond.  If your kids are having trouble putting the phone, iPad, gaming system, or computer 
away when you ask, consider instituting the Tech Free Tuesday Challenge for your child.   
 
During the months of February, March, April and May, the Erving Elementary School Council 
will lead the TFTC, by offering several parent information sessions and Tech Free student 
activities at the school.  The parent workshops will focus on the dangers and challenges of too 
much screen time, gaming, and cell phone safety.  The student sessions will focus on activities, 
games and play that does not involve the use of technology.  Two of the evenings will be 
activities for the entire family to participate in, and these will be announced after the February 
break. 
 
No one cares more about your child's well-being and success than you do.  In today's digitally-
fueled times, it is often challenging to guide your children away from the screen, so let us 
support you and your children in using technology thoughtfully.  We all need to give ourselves a 
chance to unplug and relax from the world around us.  Simple changes can go a long way in 
helping to create these tech free times for you and your family. 
 
Our first Tech Free Tuesday Challenge event will happen on Tuesday, February 25th, from 6:00-
7:00pm.  On the 25th, Speech and Language pathologist, Andrea Elson, will present a 
PowerPoint: Children and Technology: Benefits, Risk and Healthy Screen time Guidelines,   
for EES parents followed by a discussion, while students participate in technology free 
activities.  Come and learn some basic parenting guidelines to help you establish ground rules 
and maintain tech harmony at home. 
 
The staff at EES and the EES Student Council, encourage your family to take the Tech Free 
Thursday Challenge and sign the attached pledge, and commit to unplugging during 2020.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Lisa Candito and the Erving Elementary School Council 

  

 ERVING ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
 
 

LISA CANDITO, Principal 
28 Northfield Road 
Erving, MA 01344 

Telephone: (413) 423-3326 
Fax: (413) 423-3648 

www.erving.com 



 

 
Technology-Free Pledge 

"ALMOST EVERYTHING WILL WORK AGAIN IF YOU UNPLUG IT FOR A FEW MINUTES, 
INCLUDING YOU." 

                                                                                                                  - ANNE LAMOTT 
 
From February 2019-May 2019 join families and friends from Erving Elementary School and pledge to 
unplug from screen-based entertainment on Tuesdays. Let your imagination run wild – there’s no limit to 
what you can do during ''Tech Free Tuesdays”! 
 
Connect with the people in your neighborhood, have an uninterrupted meal, read a book with your child 
or have a board game night!  The ideas are limitless!  All you need to do is turn off your cell phone, iPad, 
computer, gaming system, Kindle and anything that requires a charge.  You don’t have to pledge for all 
Tuesdays; just do the best you can. 
 
I pledge that on Tuesdays, between February and May, I will: 
 

1. Avoid all technology (Cell phone, television, computer, laptop, tablet, games, etc.). 
2. I will connect with loved ones and friends through conversations and activities. 
3. I will nurture myself and get outside more. 
4. I will give back and do nice things for others. 
5. I will read books, and participate fun educational activities. 
6. I will learn to do something I have never done before. 

 
Student’s Signature: ____________________________________            Date: _____________________ 
 
 

Parent’s Signature: ____________________________________  
 

 
PLEASE RETURN THE SIGNED PLEDGE TO YOUR CLASSROOM TEACHER 



Kitchen Corner

This week the cafeteria brought back the salad bar!  I know, exciting 
right?  The kids enjoyed fresh leafy green & romaine lettuce, 
shredded baby carrots, fresh broccoli, english cucumbers, celery, red 
& yellow peppers & cherry tomatoes!  They were very happy to see 
it's return  as was the staff. 

We will continue to offer the salad bar to our students, but at this time 
it will be on Monday & Thursday only.  

Our next “Secret of Parenting” session will be 

on Wednesday, February 12th, from 5:30-7:00 
pm.  All are welcome, whether you have 
attended previous sessions or not.  
Participants are asked to review chapters 3, 
4, & 5 prior to class: if you do not have a book, 
or you wish to attend, please contact Jennifer 
Fay Smith in the ofIce at 423-3326 x222, or 
by email at Jennifer.Smith@erving.com.  

All participants are asked to RSVP, as we will 
have light snacks and child care provided; and 
we need to ensure that we have enough for 
everyone!

Lost and Found Items
Our collection is growing! 

Lost and Found items will be on 
display in the Main Lobby until Fri., 
February 14th.  At the end of the day 
they will be bagged up and given to a 
local charity.  If you are missing items, 
please come by and take a look at what 
is there.  You might be pleasantly 
surprised.

Thank you Amiee Wood for your continued support of our program.  

We are also looking for more parents to help out during the serve time of the salad bar:  12 - 
1pm.  If you would like to volunteer, please contact the kitchen!

mailto:Jennifer.Smith@erving.com


Teachers at EES worked with new standards for Science by building 
science projects! The new standards are written to help students:

Our adventurous afterschool SOARing Eagles 
built a fort in the woods.  These intrepid Eagles 
are exploring their world and creating fun 
wherever they go! Afterschool continues to be a 
place of fun and discovery!

SOARing Eagles

• Develop a deeper understanding of   
   science beyond memorizing facts

• Experience similar scientiIc and       
   engineering practices as those used
   by professionals in the Ield.



	
	
Erving	 Elementary	 School	 is	 beginning	 kindergarten	
registration	for	the	2020-2021	school	year.		
	
If	 you	 have	 a	 child	 who	will	 be	 5	 years	 old	 by	 September	 1,	
2020,	 and	 you	 live	 in	 the	 town	 of	 Erving,	 they	 are	 eligible	 to	
attend	kindergarten	at	Erving	Elementary	School.	
	
Please	pick	up	a	registration	packet	at	the	school	or	contact	the	
school	at	(413)	423-3326	to	have	a	registration	packet	sent	to	
you.	
	
Any	child	currently	attending	preschool	at	Erving	Elementary	
School	 that	 will	 move	 on	 to	 kindergarten	 next	 year	 is	
automatically	enrolled	for	next	year	and	a	registration	packet	
will	be	sent	home	with	your	child	in	February.	
	
All	registration	packets	need	to	be	returned	by	March	30,	
2020.	
	
If	your	child	 is	kindergarten	eligible	but	will	not	be	attending	
Erving	 Elementary	 School,	 please	 call	 the	 school	 and	 let	 us	
know.	
	
If	 you	 have	 any	 questions,	 please	 email	 Mackensey	 Bailey,	
Early	Childhood	Coordinator,	at	bailey@erving.com	

Erving Elementary 
School 

Kindergarten 
Registration 



	
	
Erving	Elementary	School	is	beginning	to	register	preschoolers	

for	the	2020-2021	school	year.	
	

If	you	have	a	child	who	will	be	either	3	or	4	years	old	by	
September	1,	2020	and	you	live	in	the	town	of	Erving,	they	are	
eligible	to	attend	preschool	at	Erving	Elementary	School.	
	

*NEW	THIS	YEAR*	
There	will	be	two	opportunities	to	register	your	child	at	
school:	
Tuesday,	Feb	11th	6:00pm-7:00	(tour	and	meet	staff)	
Wednesday,	Feb	12th	from	10:00-11:00	(tour	and	meet	staff)	
More	information	about	these	events	will	be	mailed	to	each	

family	
	
Families	 that	 currently	 have	 a	 child	 attending	 preschool	 at	
Erving	Elementary	School	are	automatically	enrolled	 for	next	
year	and	a	registration	packet	will	be	sent	home	in	February.	
	
If	your	child	is	preschool	eligible	but	will	not	be	attending	
Erving	Elementary	School,	please	contact	the	school	at	

(413)	423-3326	and	let	us	know.	
	
If	 you	 have	 any	 questions,	 please	 email	 Mackensey	 Bailey,	
Early	Childhood	Coordinator,	at	bailey@erving.com	

Erving Elementary 
School 

Preschool 
Registration 
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